DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
MAY REGULAR MEETING
The regular meeting of May 2, 1995, was called to order at
7:32 p.m. by Chairman James Totten. Also present were Doyle
Finch, Don Bailer, Edgar Scharrer, Don Morse, Sandy Gray, and

Ed Magnus. Robert Letterman was absent.

Motion by Bailer, supported by Scharrer to accept the minutes
of the April 14 regular meeting as read. Motion carried 7-0.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Scharrer to pay $16.50 bill from
The Herald. Motion carried 7-0.

Water project update: Great Lakes Contracting to begin work May 22.

Financial: April revenues were $13.35 more than previous month.
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Motion by Magnus, supported by Gray to adjourn at 7:56 p.m.
Motion carried 7-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Don Morse, Secretary



